
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

December 14, 2020 

 

Greetings, 

 

We hope you are doing well and enjoying the start of your academic journey. College is an exciting time 

to learn about the world and start working on your goals. The Multicultural & Diversity Center at College of the 

Redwoods is excited to share with you the start of a new program for all LatinX students. Alia Dunphy, Santa 

Herrera, and Julio Ayala will be leading the way in this program designed to support students. We will have 

workshops to help develop your skills in the classroom and in the professional setting. Tutoring will be 

available in Spanish and English, hosted by Santa Herrera and Julio Ayala. We will have weekly LatinX club 

meetings, a great way to connect with your peers. We will have support to help you find resources to guide you 

through your academic success such as information to financial aid, scholarships, support with enrollment and 

much more.  

In this envelope you will find more information on what resources and programs will be available. 

Adapting to the online environment has been difficult but we want you to know we care about your progress. 

For the spring we will continue to provide opportunities for you to receive support and connection. We are 

personally inviting you to reach out anytime you may feel you need some help. Our mission is to help you 

succeed in your college journey and in your life. We look forward to working with you in the near future! 

 

Sincerely, 

Alia, Santa, and Julio  

Alia, Santa, and Julio  
College of the Redwoods  
Alia-dunphy@redwoods.edu 
Santa-Herrera@redwoods.edu 
Julio-Ayala@redwoods.edu 
(707)476-4255 
 


